
 

 
QE2 Recreation Field Annual Report 
 
The QE2 AGM was held on Monday 14th July 2025. 
 
The officers were returned unopposed:  chairman - Chris Edmonds, treasurer - Justin Glid-
don, secretary - David Measey. 
 
All policies were reviewed including Health & Safety and fire risk. 
 
The treasurer has raised concerns that expenditure was showing signs of exceeding in-
come, particularly with regard to the maintenace of a ageing building. 
 
The pavilion has been refurbished with the exterior wall repainted and wooden rails 
stained. Repairs have been carried out to replace rotten decking which is an issue the 
committee will have to return to in the future.  The play area was inspected by ROSPA in 
the spring and no problems were reported.  This play area is well used with families com-
ing from outside the parish to make use of it. 
 
Unfortunately, a chestnut tree has had to be felled as it was showing signs of disease and 
had become unsafe. 
 


